
 

Date: 04/04/2020 

C 06 (2020-21) 

To 
Whole School Parents 
 
Ref: Our Association with Mrs Fatema Agarkar, Founder of Agarkar Centre of Excellence 
(ACE) 
 
Dear Parents: 
 
We write to you today in wake of some queries regarding Mrs Agarkar’s involvement with us 
at SVM in wake of her decision to dissolve her previous venture KA EduAssociates and 
extend the educational services now with her team of facilitators under her new venture, 
ACE that brings together both verticals that she remains passionate about, Education and 
Sports under one roof. 
 
Mrs Agarkar’s experience and expertise continues with us as part of the SVM journey ahead 
and she is working closely and behind the scenes with my teachers as we prepare for the 
year ahead. 
 
Mr Gadre, Mrs Agarkar and I continuously discuss strategies and plans for the children we 
nurture.  
 
We hope this communication puts to rest all the discussions and speculations. Mrs Agarkar 
has been an integral part of what we have initiated at SVM and remains deeply committed 
to it. 
 
Wishing you a safe and restful weekend ahead, 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Monica Jaiswal 
Principal 
SVM 


